
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statute 153A-340 and 153A-323, notice is hereby given that a public 
hearing will be held by the Person County Board of Commissioners on Tuesday, September 8th, 2020 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Auditorium of the Person County Office Building at 304 South Morgan Street, Roxboro, 
North Carolina 27573. 

The subject of the public hearing will be consideration of an extension of the existing moratorium on the 
placement of any and all new solar energy systems for a period of two (2) months from the date of the 
moratorium enactment. The purpose of the original moratorium was to allow the county to research all 
applicable considerations necessary for the proper enactment of a regulatory scheme for solar energy 
systems. The purpose of the moratorium extension is to allow the Planning Department adequate time to 
achieve the purpose of the original moratorium due to the state of emergency from the COVID-19 pandemic 
and recent cyber incident with the municipality’s Information Technology system. 

The public is invited to attend the meeting. Substantial changes may occur to the request based on comments 
from the public hearing. The Board of Commissioners reserves the right to recess the public hearing at 
another place and time. For further information on the case(s) listed above, please contact the Person County 
Planning and Zoning Department at (336) 597-1750 


